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9.      The increased fiscal needs will be financed by a combination of domestic and external 
debt issuance, as well as financial support from the Fund and other IFIs. Despite the recent S&P 
downgrade by one notch to “BB”, The Bahamas is expected to continue to have access to 
international bond markets albeit at significantly higher rates than before. The authorities plan a 
$600 million long-term external bond issuance in FY2020/21. They are also evaluating two 
guarantees from the World Bank’s Multilateral Investment Guarantee Agency (MIGA) for COVID-19 
healthcare expenses and capital spending. The associated guaranteed commercial bank loans would 
have maturities exceeding 5 years. Discussions are ongoing with the IDB for new credit facilities 
amounting to $320 million in FY 2020/2021 for policy loans and investment loans, with maturities 
exceeding 20 years.   

10.      The authorities have put in place contingency plans to protect priority spending. In 
addition to the current expenditure cuts and proposed increase in excise taxes in the FY2020/21 
budget, they are reviewing public expenditure (including by SOEs) to allow the government to 
reprioritize spending flexibly and timely should downside risks materialize. The Ministry of Finance is 
also proposing a temporary tightening of expenditure controls across ministries and agencies in 
order to reduce non-priority spending. Freezing wages and payroll increments could provide 
substantial savings, especially over the medium-term. 

11.      The authorities remain 
committed to fiscal consolidation 
over the medium term as specified 
under the Fiscal Responsibility Act 
(FRA). The government activated the 
escape clause of the FRA after 
Hurricane Dorian hit the country. This 
allows the authorities to postpone the 
achievement of their fiscal 
consolidation targets (a fiscal deficit of 
0.5 percent of GDP by FY2020/21 and 
a public debt-to-GDP ratio of 50 
percent by FY2024/25) by four years. 
The COVID-19 crisis will delay reaching 
these targets further, but the 
authorities are steadfast to bring the 
fiscal deficit to 0.5 percent of GDP by 
FY2026/27 and the debt ratio to 50 
percent of GDP by FY2030/31. They 
will resume various measures when the 
pandemic fades, including the reviews 
of SOE governance, investment incentives, and the pension system, enhancements to public financial 
management (PFM) to increase expenditure control and efficiency, and revenue administration reforms.  
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